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Spring Term Newsletter 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Welcome back after the half term break.  This is a summary of the learning 

programme for your child during the Spring Term.  We hope you find this 

useful. 

 

English 

Reading books shall continue to be changed, hopefully on Mondays, please 

ensure your child has their book and reading log in their bag.  Please remember 

to record each time your child has read, at least 3 times each week as this 

remains a whole school focus.  Children will be writing words and sentences 

linked to books they read during the Read Write Inc. lesson. 

 

Maths 

Children will focus on; Comparing Numbers, Money, Time and Measure.  Maths 

continues to be a combination of practical and written work.  . 

 

Topic 

Our new topic for this half term will be ‘Helping Hands’ where we will be 

focusing on how children can help each other and jobs that help other people.  

Please see overview sheet for more information or visit the school website. 

 

PE 

Our days for PE this term will be Monday and Wednesday.  Please check your 

child has their full PE kit in school on these days. 

 

Home Learning 

Thank you to all those children who completed their maths and phonic work.  

Please find this half term’s home learning in their folders.   

Phonics and maths tasks should be completed no later than Wednesday 5th 

April.  If you have any problems with accessing the internet at home, for home 

learning, then please see Miss Wilson as provision can be made, for those 

needing it at some point during the school day.  

                         

Thank you for your support    

Foundation staff 


